September 16, 2016
Hello Lakewood Families,

| am excited to announce a new way for us to keep Lakewood families informed about
educational practices at Lakewood. Once a month we will be hosting a Parent Information Night
in the library to ensure the lines of communication are always open. Hopefully you have already
received the notice about our first one on Wednesday, September 28th from 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm,
Communication to Families.

Following is a list of Parent Information Nights for the 2016-2107 school year. We hope to see
you there!

Wednesday | September 28 | 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm | Library | Communication at Lakewood*

Wednesday | October 12 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm | Library | Lakewood’s 2016-2017 Plan and
Listening Session

Wednesday | November 9 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm | Library | Standards Based Grading

Wednesday | December 14 | 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm | Library | Workshop Model

Wednesday | January 11 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm | Library | Integrated Services Model

Wednesday | February 8 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm | Library | Mindset and Learning

Wednesday | March 8 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm | Library | Standards Based Grading -
Repeat

Wednesday | April TBD TBD Library | Love and Logic

Wednesday | May 10 6:00 pm - 7:00 pm | Library | Lakewood 2017-2018 Plans and

Listening Session

*Limited space available due to use of computers. To sign up please contact Mrs. Tamminga.
tamminga@twinlakes.k12.wi.us or 262-877-2148 x210

For a more detailed description of the topics please visit our school calendar at
www.twinlakes.k12.wi.us.

If you have any further questions please feel free to contact me. It's definitely going to be a
great school year!

Sincerely,

Sara Markee

Director of Curriculum and Instruction
markee@twinlakes.k12.wi.us
262-877-2148 x209



